
 

To apply: Complete the EOI form on the SPC website: https://hrsd.spc.int/node/1022  
For queries, or for a Word version of the EOI, email: pwl@spc.int 

Lignes directrices pour les candidats: Les francophones  sont priés d'envoyer un courriel à pwl@spc.int pour 
demander une version traduite de ce document. Un délai supplémentaire sera accordé pour permettre la traduction. 
 

CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI): 22-292-GRA 
Pacific Women Lead at the Pacific Community grants 
The Pacific Women Lead programme at the Pacific Community (SPC) is offering grants for gender 
equality initiatives. Grants aim to support partners to implement Pacific regional gender equality 
commitments and contribute to Pacific Women Lead outcomes.  

About Pacific Women Lead  
Pacific Women Lead (PWL), one of the largest global commitments to gender equality, aims to 
promote women’s leadership, realise women’s rights, and increase the effectiveness of regional 
gender equality efforts. The PWL at SPC programme has more than AUD 55 million dedicated to its 
work under the Australian Government’s AUD 170 million Pacific Women Lead portfolio. SPC is the 
key implementing partner for PWL. The PWL at SPC programme is located within SPC’s Human Rights 
and Social Development (HRSD) division. To request more details email: PWL@spc.int  

How to apply for a grant 
To apply for a grant, complete and submit the online Expression of Interest (EOI) form available 
through the SPC website: https://hrsd.spc.int/node/1022  The call for grant EOIs is open for five 
weeks, from Monday 31 October to Tuesday 6 December, 2022. If you have difficult accessing the 
online form, please contact the PWL at SPC programme by email: PWL@spc.int  
Full information about who can apply for these grants and what may be funded are detailed in the 
Guidelines for Applicants, also available on the website: https://hrsd.spc.int/node/1022   
 
Grant funding available  
The PWL programme at SPC is offering multi-year grants (up to 2 ½ years) of AUD 100,000 to AUD 
500,000 in financial support to civil society organisations including women’s groups; social 
enterprises; academic or research institutions; Statutory or State institutions; and national and 
regional coalitions for their gender equality initiatives. SPC is also offering direct funding and 
technical support to Pacific Island Government members. This support will be determined in 
collaboration with member Governments and is not included in this 31 October grants call. For 
further information email: pwl@spc.int 
 
Eligibility and selection  
It is important that applicants carefully read the Guidelines for Applicants for PWL at SPC Grants to 
ensure applications meet the eligibility criteria. Applicants will then need to complete and submit an 
EOI form to be considered for a grant.  

More information 
SPC website: https://hrsd.spc.int/node/1022   
Email: PWL@spc.int 

 
EOI applications are due by 11:59 p.m. on 6 December 2022. 


